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Subject:
Staff's Recommendation for Approval
Date:
June 24, 2002

On June 18 and 19, 2002, the following companies submitted proposed tariff revisions:  Seneca Telephone Company, Goodman Telephone Company, Ozark Telephone Company, Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company and Green Hills Telephone Corporation (Companies).

The proposed changes will allow the Companies' tariffs to automatically reference the federal end user subscriber line charges specified in the Companies' interstate access tariffs.  It is being sought to avoid repeating this type of tariff filing for future changes to the federal subscriber line charge.

Companies requested expedited treatment to allow the proposed changes to become effective July 1, 2002, to be consistent with federal law.

Staff has no objection to the proposed filings.
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